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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON VILLAGE OF WINNEBAGO 

APPROPRIATIONS ORDINANCE FOR FISCAL YEAR 2024 

On Monday evening, March 11, 2024, at 5:45 p.m., a public hearing will he held 
by the President and Board of Trustees of the Village of Winnebago, in the Village of 
Winnebago Boardroom, 108 W. Main St., Winnebago, IL for the purpose of considering 
and hearing testimony as to the Village of Winnebago proposed Appropriations 
Ordinance for the fiscal year 2024. All interested parties are invited to attend the public 
hearing and an opportunity to be heard will be provided in accordance with rules and 
procedures established by the Village authorities, and any applicable laws. The public, if 
desired, shall have the opportunity to attend remotely, instead of in person, with the 
following being the log in information: Remote Attendance to PUBLIC HEARING via 
GotoMeeting Link: ht1ps://global.gotomeeting.com/join/696384693, or may connect to 
the meeting using a telephone: United States: 1 866 899 4679 Access Code: 696-384-
693. 

A copy of the proposed Appropriations Ordinance for fiscal year 2024 is on file 
with the Village Clerk. 

You are further notified that said Appropriations Ordinance for fiscal year 2024 
may be changed, altered, modified, amended, or redrafted in its entirety after the public 
hearing. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an 
opportunity to be heard. 

This notice is provided pursuant to Illinois Revised Statutes and any pertinent 
Village ordinances. 

PREPARED BY: 

Attorney Mary J. Gaziano 
One Court Place, Suite 200 
Rockford, Illinois. 61101 
(815) 962-6800
E-mail: MJGaziano@aol.com
Village Attorney


